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From: Pippa Coom (Waitemata Local Board) <Pippa.Coom@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 18 December 2018 4:52 PM
To: Sarah Ingram
Cc: Brodie Stubbs
Subject: RE: touching base

Thanks Sarah for the update 
 
Great to be able to work with you on this project 
Best wishes to you and Brodie for a restful Christmas break. 
 
 
Ngā mihi | Regards 
 
Pippa Coom 
Chair  
Waitematā Local Board | Auckland Council  
Phone:  
Board office: 52 Swanson Street, Auckland Central, Auckland City 1010 
Website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/waitemata 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Sarah Ingram <Sarah.Ingram@mch.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, 17 December 2018 6:11 PM 
To: Pippa Coom (Waitemata Local Board) <Pippa.Coom@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> 
Cc: Brodie Stubbs <Brodie.Stubbs@mch.govt.nz> 
Subject: touching base 
 
Hi Pippa 
 
Sorry we haven’t touched base in the last couple of weeks – we’ve been dashing about supporting the Design 
Selection Panel. The six shortlisted teams have been selected and the RFP finalised. Brodie assures me that the 
documentation captures everything required at your end.  You’ll get a copy of the media release that will go out 
shortly. 
 
We’re enormously grateful to you and your Board, and look forward to working with you in the New Year to make 
sure that our processes line up.  I’m on leave from tomorrow until 22 January – but would be happy to talk at any 
time. Feel free to call on my cell if there is anything you would like to discuss.   
 
Good wishes to you and the Board, talk soon, 
 
Sarah 
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Sarah Ingram | Commemorations Manager 
Manatū Taonga - Ministry for Culture and Heritage  
Promoting a confident and connected culture  
Public Trust Building, Cnr of Lambton Quay and Stout Street, Wellington 
P O Box 5364, Wellington, New Zealand 
Ph +64 4 499 4229 ext  Fax +64 4 499 4490  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This email is confidential to the Ministry for Culture and Heritage and may be privileged. 
If this email is not intended for you, do not use, read, distribute or copy it. 
Please notify the sender of the email immediately and then delete the email and any attachments. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet.
Go to  
ourauckland.
nz/mysumme
r to create  

 

CAUTION: This email message and any attachments contain information that may be confidential and may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email 
message in error please notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We do not accept responsibility for any 
viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in 
this email may be those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council. 
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